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Kolva, Patti R

From: Michelle Schonbachler <mschonbachler@pinerichland.org>

Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 2:19 PM 2014 ¥iy o

To: Findley, Cynthia EHEY -2 am 1y 4
Subject: Immunization Regulations Proposed Changes

To Whom It May Concern,

At this time I would like to suggest that you do not make the new immunization changes effective until the start
of the 2017/18 school year. This will be too difficult to implement prior to the start of the 2016/17 school year
due to the limited work days prior to the start of school and time needed to notify parents. Also, health
professionals would need to be made aware as this is often very difficult when trying to follow stated
guidelines, the health professionals are not following the same guidelines. This makes if difficult for the school
nurses as well as placing a burden on families to meet new guidelines in such a short period of times.

Michelle Schonbachler

Michelle Schonbachler RN, BSN, CSN
Certified School Nurse

Health Services Department Chair

Pine Richland High School

724-625-4444 x 1625

fax 724-625-4640

This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and may be protected by legal privilege. If you are not the
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-mail or any attachment is
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by returning it to the sender
and then delete this copy from your electronic mail system. Thank you for your cooperation.



